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The West Adelaide Football Club Trust was established in
2018, when Rob Kerin, David Shipway, Robert Day, Graeme
Barton and Troy Abbott agreed to be voluntary trustees. A
legal Trust document was drawn up and signed on the 21st of
March 2018. The WAFC CEO or President is entitled to attend
Trust meetings.

In 2021 Rob Kerin resigned from the Trust after being
appointed SA Football Commission Chairman to avoid any
possible conflict of interest. This resulted in the appointment
of two further trustees; experienced finance industry person &
long term West Adelaide supporter Tiandra Tamiaans, and our
most recent Premiership Captain Chris Schmidt.

The WAFC Trust is an independent non-profit organisation
created to accumulate funds for the future sustainability of the
West Adelaide Football Club through donations and bequests.

The WAFC Trust aims to provide stability and opportunity for
the future of the Club. Our dedicated members and supporters
have continued to demonstrate unwavering loyalty to the
Club, and we hope they will continue this dedication through
the Trust.

WAFC TRUST?
WHAT IS THE



Choosing to bequest or donate to the WAFC Trust is a long
term investment in the future generations of the West

Adelaide Football Club. Funds raised go into the Trust, which
exists in perpetuity, which means your capital stays intact
while the interest goes to support WAFC. All donors will

receive recognition within the Club.

When you donate to this fund your gift will grow the capital
base of the fund. The Target Capital Level is $500,000, once
this reached, interest from your donation will be distributed

each year. The Trust have already received in excess of $25k
in donations from our "Foundation Members" and have

received in excess of $600,000 in bequests.

Why contribute?

How it works?

A tax deductible donation option is now available. 
Visit: https://asf.org.au/projects/wafc-trust



Full name: D.O.B:

Address:

Or please complete and return this form to
reception@westadelaidefc.com.au 

Phone:

Email:

I am considering contributing to the WAFC Trust and would like to be
contacted by Troy Abbott to discuss my options.

If you would like to donate $1750 and join as a Foundation
Member and leave your legacy as a proud WAFC supporter or if

you would like to pledge a bequest please contact: 
 

Troy Abbott
Chair of the Board of Trustees | WAFC Trust

Ph. 0407 272 166

1908 WAFC PREMIERSHIP TEAM & CHAMPIONS OF AUSTRALIA

TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATION: https://asf.org.au/projects/wafc-trust


